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23rd June 2023 Newsletter  

St Aidan’s Catholic 
Primary School 

We’ve had another busy week with our new Reception parents welcome evening and Year 5 out at Whitgift School. This weekend 
we are looking forward to the summer fair and hope to see lots of you there. Next week we have the cluster choir concert at Oasis 
school, sports day and mass for the Feast of St Peter and St Paul on Thursday. 

 

Yr 5 Whitgift Week 
 

This week our Yr 5 children have enjoyed a very special 
week of activities at Whitgift School as part of their 

Primary Partnership Programme. Staff and our hosts at 
Whitgift were very impressed by their levels of 

engagement and behaviour. Well done children! An extra-
special thank you to all of their parents who helped out by 
sharing lifts for many of our pupils this week and also the 

staff who accompanied the children to Whitgift. 
 

 
 

 
                                        

 
Message from Mrs Esparon 

 
Mr Esparon and I would like to say thank you to all the 
parents who donated so kindly and generously to my 
baby gifts, we will use the vouchers to buy more baby 
clothes as the autumn approaches and some nursery 

accessories.  
 

Caitlyn Claire Esparon was born on 8th June 7lbs 7oz. The 
heat has been an extra challenge settling in back home 

and Elliot is enjoying taking his big brother role seriously. 
I look forward to visiting and celebrating end of year 

events with you soon. 
Best Wishes 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 

http://www.bcca2018.com/super-sec.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sports Day timings 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming parents to sports day next 
Wednesday. S.A.S.A will be on hand to provide refreshments for 

parents throughout the morning and afternoon sessions. The gate 
will open for infant parents to join us from 9.40am with the first 

race to start around 10am and an expected finish time of 11.15am. 
Junior parents are welcome to join us from 1.40pm, with the first 

race at around 2pm and an expected finish time of 3.15pm. 
Children should come to school in PE kits and will stay in those for 
the day. KS2 children should wear a T shirt in their house colour. 

 

 

 
Achievement 

 
A busy, busy week for our children! Mathletics, Kung Fu, 

Irish dancing championships, football tournaments 
and water safety awards!  Phew, what a talented bunch 

of children we have! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Travelling Book fair 
 

From Tuesday 27th to Friday 30th of June the Travelling 
Book Fair will be at school. This is an opportunity for you to 

buy children’s books at a reduced price. Next week, the 
books will be on display in the playground on Tues, 

Thursday and Friday and you will be able to purchase any 
available books then. In addition to this, you are also able 

to order your books online. These will be delivered to 
school at a later date. 

 

 
 

 
 

Thank you to our Yr1 children who treated the staff to some deliciously disgusting sandwiches today!!! 


